
Hello Teesdale OSHC Families. Here at OSHC we have had a busy couple of weeks,
creating, getting active and learning what it means to have a good self-esteem and be a

good friend. We are always encouraging positive relationships in OSHC and we are always
so proud of our children for doing such a great job in being inclusive and striving to be the
best friend that they can be. We are looking forward to all the learning and play fun that is

in store in the coming weeks! Rachael + Stacey
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